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INDONESIA

Dear Editor-in-Chief,
I am pleased to submit our manuscript titled “INFLUENCE OF ORGANIC AND INORGANIC AMENDMENTS ON PHOSPHORUS CHEMISTRY IN TWO ACIDIC SOILS OF SOUTHWESTERN GHANA” for consideration for publication in the Journal of Tropical Soils. This manuscript presents findings addressing crucial aspects of soil fertility management in tropical regions.
The study highlights how different soil amendments can improve phosphorus availability in acid soils, which are common in tropical and subtropical regions, including Ghana. We believe this research will be of great interest to the readership of your journal, as it contributes valuable insights into sustainable soil management practices that can enhance agricultural productivity in tropical ecosystems. 
We look forward to your review of our submission and hope that it will meet the high standards of the Journal of Tropical Soils. Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
FRANCIS GBEFO
